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Developing our independence skills, through laying the tables for dinner and breakfast, making 
our beds, doing the washing and unpacking our bags. 

Hello everyone!  We had had a great week in Sleepover this week and have enjoyed looking at 
the signs of autumn, going on a leaf hunt and exploring the different textures and smells of 
leaves.  We have used the leaves we have collected, to make leaf rubbings and leaf pictures, 
which we had great fun doing.  
We have also enjoyed relaxing in the sensory room and exploring the different toys, books and 
lights. 
We have continued to work hard on our independence skills, getting the table ready for dinner, 
doing the washing, making and stripping our beds and packing and unpacking our bags. 
Just to let you know that our direct line phone number is now working.  The direct phone 
number to Sleepover Club is 01543 417178. 
We are so proud of everyone who has come to Sleepover this week! 
We hope you all have a good relaxing weekend! 
Sleepover Team. 



We have explored signs of Autumn, through  
exploring leaves and then making leaf prints 
and pictures using the leaves we have found. 


